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To whom it may concern, 
 
 

I am writing this letter of recommendation in my capacity as the Country Coordinator of the EUCulture
project in the Republic of Moldova to express my appreciation for Ms. Ursu Alexandrina who has been an
active and dedicated member of the team.

Within the framework of EUCulture, Ms.Ursu Alexandrina demonstrated professionalism and positive
attitude in all aspects of her work. She consistently showed initiative, contributed to team objectives,
and maintained cooperation with colleagues.

Her involvement has been valuable to the success of project activities, and I am confident that she will
continue to bring the same level of dedication and reliability to any future cultural activity.

 
 
 

Sincerely,                   

Constantin Vlas 

Country Coordinator, EU4Culture 

Republic of Moldova 

 

 

Sarmat
Штамп

Sarmat
Прямоугольник

Sarmat
Прямоугольник

Sarmat
Прямоугольник

Sarmat
Прямоугольник

Sarmat
Штамп


